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The City of East Providence anticipates receiving $749,023 of 2022-2023 CDBG funds from the 
Department of Housing and Urban Development for the program year starting July 1, 2022 
through June 30, 2023. A public hearing will be held to announce how these funds have been 
proposed to be allocated and to solicit public input on what needs should be funded will be held 
on Monday, June 13th at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers at City Hall located at 145 
Taunton Ave., East Providence, RI.  
 
A 30 day comment period on the announced funding allocations starts June 14th and ends on July 
14th by 4:00 p.m. All comments can be submitted to David Bachrach during this comment 
period. They can be submitted by emailing dbachrach@eastprovidenceri.gov, snail mail to 145 
Taunton Ave, East Providence, R.I 02914 Att: David Bachrach, or by calling 435-7536. 
Comments submitted after its period will not be considered.   
 
 
 
 
 


